

Dear Preschool Director,

It's hard to believe that children who just began the year with you a few months ago will soon be transitioning to kindergarten. Preschool Kindergarten Partnership (PKP) is a collaborative, multi-agency group with the mission of ensuring each child is prepared for a successful transition to kindergarten and we need your help in this important mission.

I

As part of this work, we know it is important for families to plan for the transition to kindergarten by exploring educational programs, visiting schools, and beginning the enrollment process. Enclosed you will find the **We're a "Ready-for-Kindergarten" Family**. This flyer will provide month-by-month steps to get your Voluntary PreKindergarten (VPK) families enrolled in kindergarten and ready for the first day of school.

Please send this flyer home with VPK children in the month of November. We will send additional information for you to send home in December and January so your families will be on their way to a smooth transition into kindergarten.

Thank you for your help in getting this information out to families and supporting them through the transition process. If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the Pinellas County Schools Early Childhood Department at 727-588-6097.

